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MEMO 
 

Date:   August 28th, 2019 

 

To:   Members of the North York Community Council 

 

Subject:  23 Kodiak Crescent – Parking Prohibitions Request 
 

SUMMARY: 

 

The Provincially Significant Employment Zone 9, Keele – Dufferin, is home to some of the largest 

employers in Ward 6 and the City of Toronto. A multitude of business operate every day from the 

area, including the PUR Company Inc. a renown Canadian company specialized in the production 

of chewing gum, confectionery, employing hundreds of employees.  

 

PUR's head office located at 23 Kodiak Crescent, has recently experienced problematic parking 

behaviour in front and around their property. The lack of proper signage and regulations have 

allowed drivers to park in front of the adjacent bus stop and fire hydrant, regularly blocking access 

into and out of the adjacent driveways.  

 

It is because of the aforementioned reasons that a change on parking regulations in front of 23 

Kodiak Crescent has been evaluated and requested by Transportation Staff.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

North York Community Council request: 

 

1. Toronto City Council prohibit parking at all times on the south and east sides of 

Kodiak Crescent, from a point 225 metres east and north of Sheppard Avenue West 

(south intersection) to a point 39 metres further north.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James Pasternak, 

Councillor, Ward 6 

 


